
 

 Rev. John M. Dunlevy
  
Other than the below reference from an SUV magazine, 
no other information has yet been found on Rev. John M. 
Dunlevy.  
 
January 29, 1938; "A Challenge" issued by Rev. John M. 

Dunlevy, Commander Missouri Department SUVCW 

webusch@hotmail.com
Typewritten text
1937 & 1938


